
New opportunities for

Free/Reduced Cost Meals

for Students

Dear Parents/Guardians:

When our students return to school in the fall, there will be some new

opportunities available in our school meal program.

● First, we will be providing a breakfast program. For those students that qualify for

the free/reduced price lunch program, they will also automatically qualify for a

free breakfast program. For those that don’t qualify, breakfast is still available for

a nominal fee of $2.00. Breakfast will not be served on the first day of school, but

lunch will be served as usual.

● Qualification guidelines for our free/reduced price lunch program have now been

expanded, with an increase in the maximum household income limitation. These

guidelines will be provided with the annual application that is provided to each

family. Hopefully, this will result in more of our families qualifying for our

lunch/breakfast program.

● There will be no change in the price for lunch for 2023-2024. Student lunch

charges will remain at $3.50. This is roughly 75 cents lower than the cost of a

children’s meal at one of our best-known national fast food chains, while offering

greater variety and more food.

Should you have any questions on our meal programs, feel free to contact the

business office at 908-689-2958 x403.

Peace,

Tim Duryea, SBA


